
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: PAB/KB 

20th December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Many thanks for your continued support during this term and especially this week. We have 
been overwhelmed by the messages of support and kind words that we have received 
during the last few days- it is really appreciated.  

It has been a very productive term and year 11 definitely need a rest next week. Year 11 
pupils must be mindful of the exams they have in January and February and do some 
revision after 27th December. They will have less to revise in the summer if they do well in 
these exams. 

It has been a very busy end to term with lots of students involved in lots of different events. 
These include: the ten pound challenge, delivering cards and hampers to the local 
community, the church visit, eco schools events, rewards events, the year 11 mock 
interviews, aspiration evening and of course the amazing Christmas concert last night. We 
have also had the very important task of naming the school snake. We have been asked to 
submit our suggestions and I am secretly hoping that my entry ‘Klopp’ will be selected. 
Please take a moment to look at our twitter page for lots of pictures from the recent events.  

Finally, can I wish you, your families and everyone in the Haydock community a very 
peaceful and enjoyable Christmas. The students (and staff) need a rest ready to continue to 
work hard in order to achieve their potential in the new year.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr. Abram and all the staff at Haydock High School.  

 

 


